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﻿
Hi I put an edited NOCA in the draft eir distribution file folder (&
Interested Parties list).
Also, did you upload the radius map and the labels?
Thank you
Jim

On Tue, Mar 22, 2022 at 1:33 PM Laura Rodriguez
<l.rodriguez@eyestoneeir.com> wrote:

Hi Jim,

 

As discussed, I uploaded drafts of the Notice of Completion and Availability and
the State Clearinghouse NOC for your review. I created a new folder Draft EIR
Distribution. The notices are saved there.

 

Thank you

 

Laura Rodriguez
Managing Principal
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Statement of Confidentiality.  The contents of this e-mail message and any attachments are confidential and
are intended solely for addressee. The information may also be legally privileged. This transmission is sent in
trust, for the sole purpose of delivery to the intended recipient. If you have received this transmission in error,
any use, reproduction or dissemination of this transmission is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended
recipient, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail or phone and delete this message and its
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